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How to Continue your Aflac coverage

______ is discontinuing our Aflac payroll deductions effective May 1st, 2024. Going forward, _______ will be sponsoring ________ through payroll deduction.  Coverage through our new carriers will be effective January 1st, 2025.  Details on how to schedule your one-on-one consult, convert coverage and review your options, will be distributed in the coming weeks.
To keep your coverage in force on an individual-pay basis, follow the instructions below.
· Continue same benefits at the same premium with direct payments to Aflac.
· Contact Aflac toll -free at 1-800-99AFLAC
· Tell them you would like to continue your coverage on a direct bill.
· Complete the continuation of Coverage Form, which will be mailed to you.
· Send your completed form, required premium, * and voided check to the address below.
· Each policy holder will receive a continuation of coverage letter once the payroll slot is terminated.
Aflac
PO Box 84069
Columbus, GA. 31908
*Please make your check payable to AFLAC and be sure to include your certificate number
Please call 1-800-99AFLAC with any questions or concerns.
Available Monday through Friday 8:00 AM – 8 PM. Eastern Time
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